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‘Sprmt Susan S, Mastertan Law/External Affairs

Attorney FLTLHBO103
3 Blair Stone Rd

February 18, 2004

CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENT ATTACHED

o

==
Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 52035 e
Division of the Commission = =
Clerk and Administrative Services :: e
Florida Public Service Commission A
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard )

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0870

Re: Docket No. 030851-TP; CLAIM OF CONFIDENTIALITY AND NOTICE
OF INTENT TO REQUEST CONFIDENTIAL CLASSIFICATION,

Dear Ms. Bayo:

Enclosed for filing is the original of the highlighted portions of Sprint Communications
Limited Partnership Responses to Staft’s Third Interrogatories and Fourth POD’s and
attachments and Sprint-Florida, Incorporated’s Responses to Staff’s Fourth Set of
Interrogatories and attachments. In accordance with Rule 25-22.006(3)(a), Florida
Administrative Code, Sprint hereby files notice of its intent to request confidential
classification for the highlighted portions of these exhibits. Sprint will file a request for
confidential classification in accordance with the rule within 21 days. In addition, Sprint
claims that the highlighted information in this filing is confidential in accordance with
Section 364 183(1), Florida Statutes.

The specific portions of the filing for which confidentiality is being claimed are
The highlighted portions of interrogatories No 22, and 28 f-j and the highlighted portions
of POD No. I3 and attachments to Interrogatory Nos. 1[5, 18, and 23(CD only) and

attaChlnent ke POD g, 1 This claim of confidentiality was filed by gr on behalf of a
stelco” for Confidential DN 2 Zé é~ Qﬂ . The

document is in locked storage pending advice on handling.
To access the material, your name must be on the CASR.
If undocketed, your division dircctor must obtain written
EXD/Tech permission before you can access it.
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Please acknowledge receipt and filing of the above by stamping the duplicate

copy of this letter and returning the same to this writer. Thank you for your assistance in
this matter.

Sincerely,
Susan Masterton

Enclosure





